
 93rd Entry 
 

 
Rep:  John Hygate - johnhygate@aol.com 
 

 
News:  
 
A reunion is to be held on the 13/14 Sep 24 at the Best Western Hotel at Ironbridge, Shropshire.  We 
will be meeting on the Friday followed by a three course meal and, no doubt, copious amounts of 
the amber nectar.  On the 14th we aim to meet for a visit to the museum at Cosford where, 
hopefully, Dennis Williams has laid on a flypast of a BBMF aircraft - time will tell on that one.  
 
For Joining Instructions contact John via email. 


